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I wish you read these but we know you don’t.  This is going to cut your physicians in 

Oregon by over half. Naturopathic physicians are primary care providers, qualify for 

DEA licenses and insurance companies.  This bill is just another way to knock us out 

of the medical healthcare system. Who presented this bill ? Why the concern? Leave 

the Natuopathic providers alone, we can even submit for Medicare w our orders, why 

does Oregon care what we put on Facebook?? We are doctors our residency is 

during school.    Ty if you read this???????????? 


